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NEWS RELEASE 
More cargo processed and released 
over the weekend 
Piti, Guam, June 19, 2023: The Port Authority of Guam extended gate house operations into 
the weekend to continue to push commodities out into the community.  

Gate house remained open over the weekend which allowed the delivery of an additional 80 
containers with both dry goods and refrigerated goods to consignees.  

FEMA Satellite Site 
FEMA’s Registration Intake Center has assisted 133 Cabras Island tenants and employees with 
registration, filing a claim, providing updates on the status of an application, and general 
inquiries.  

“This is FEMA’s satellite disaster recovery center so that Port employees, tenants, industry 
partners, and all businesses within Cabras Island can file FEMA claims at this location,” said Port 
General Manager Rory J. Respicio. “We are so thankful that they have boots on the ground to 
assist our employees and industry partners who have been working non-stop since the typhoon 
hit our island.” 

Cargo and fuel processed since reopening 
The following fuel and cargo commodities have been processed and released into our island 
community since reopening the Port on Sunday, May 28, 2023: 

• 315 reefers; 
• 2034 containers with dry goods; 
• 1636 bundles of rebar; 
• 2 boxed steel pipes; 
• 75 bundle steel plates; 
• 698 vehicles; 
• 144 units of general cargo; 
• 1 excavator, 4 trucks, 1 tractor; 2 dump trucks, 1 fuel truck, 1 drill rig; 
• 1 bundle of chassis; and 
• 5 barges – fuel operations. 
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